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Ohio Department of Health Aligns with Updated CDC Quarantine and Isolation 

Guidance  
 
COLUMBUS – Bruce Vanderhoff, MD, MBA, director of the Ohio Department of Health, today announced that 
the Ohio Department of Health has aligned with CDC’s recently updated quarantine and isolation guidance 
released earlier this week. 
 
“Evidence shows that the majority of COVID-19 transmission occurs early in the course of illness, generally in 
the 1-2 days prior to symptom onset, and in the 2-3 days after symptoms begin,” explained Dr. Vanderhoff. 
“The CDC’s updated quarantine and isolation guidance takes the latest science and evidence into 
consideration, with a focus on testing, masking, and symptom monitoring – similar to Ohio’s reduced 
quarantine guidelines in the state’s ‘mask to stay’ and ‘test to play’ guidance.”  
 
The Ohio Department of Health has released a flow chart based on the CDC’s updated guidance following an 
exposure to someone with COVID-19. Regardless of vaccination status or symptoms, anyone who tests 
positive for COVID-19 must isolate for at least 5 days.  However, if symptoms are improving, isolation may end 
on the sixth day following either symptom onset or a positive COVID-19 test if the person consistently wears a 
mask for the next five days. Detailed quarantine and isolation guidance are available in the flow chart. The 
Ohio Department of Health has also updated K-12 school quarantine guidance including “mask to stay” and 
“test to play” timelines accordingly.  
 
There are many opportunities in Ohio to be vaccinated, including walk-in and scheduled appointments 
statewide at pharmacies, federally qualified health centers, doctor’s offices, community vaccination sites, and 
local health departments. There is ample supply of vaccine for boosters, as well as first and second doses, for 
Ohioans. Ohioans can check their eligibility and book an appointment online 
at gettheshot.coronavirus.ohio.gov or by calling 1-833-427-5634. 
 
Ohioans who want to learn more about the safety, efficacy, and side effects of COVID-19 vaccines should talk to 
their doctor, nurse, or pharmacist, or visit coronavirus.ohio.gov/vaccine to learn more.  

### 
 
About the Ohio Department of Health 
The Ohio Department of Health’s mission is advancing the health and well-being of all Ohioans by transforming 
the state’s public health system through unique partnerships and funding streams; addressing the community 
conditions and inequities that lead to disparities in health outcomes; and implementing data-driven, evidence-
based solutions. 

https://coronavirus.ohio.gov/static/docs/covid-19-guidance-quarantine.pdf
https://coronavirus.ohio.gov/static/docs/covid-19-guidance-quarantine.pdf
https://coronavirus.ohio.gov/static/responsible/schools/k-12-schools-quarantine-alternative.pdf
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fgettheshot.coronavirus.ohio.gov%2F&data=04%7C01%7CA.Shoults%40expo.ohio.gov%7C620054800a104fcb441808d97f73180c%7C50f8fcc494d84f0784eb36ed57c7c8a2%7C0%7C0%7C637680954718331389%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=br%2BmoGkjAErt4pZoSg7aSMwUfSVX%2FzgZTj8Cui1DdNs%3D&reserved=0
https://coronavirus.ohio.gov/vaccine

